
 

Trinity Academy St Peter’s 
“Believe you can. Strive for excellence. Stand proud.” 

School Newsletter 
23 June 2023 

Term dates 

2022/2023 

Closes: 21 July 2023 

2023/2024 

Closed: Inset Day 1 September 
2023 

Opens: 4 September 2023 

Closes: 20 October 2023 

Closed: Inset Day 6 November 
2023 

Opens: 7 November 2023 

Closes: 22 December 2023 

Closed: Inset Day 8 January 
2024 

Opens: 9 January 2024 

Closes: 9 February 2024 

Opens: 19 February 2024 

Closes: 28 March 2024 

Closed: Inset Day 8 April 2024 

Opens: 9 April 2024 

Closed: May Day 6 May 2024 

Closes: 24 May 2024 

Opens: 3 June 2024 

Closes: 19 July 2024 

Closed: Inset Day 22 July 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

    W/C  19/06/23 

1st Hawking class 99.09% 

 2nd Brontё class 99% 

3rd Moore class 98.66% 

4th Attenborough class 

96.67% 

5th Adams class 94.21% 

Well done Hawking 

Class! 

Parents should call the 
office on 01422 831971 to 
report a pupil absent. This 
should be done on the 1st 

day of absence and all 
subsequent days. 

Trinity Academy  

St Peter’s Awards 

 

Reception - George B - for showing great confidence when teaching 
his friends to count to 10 in Spanish, he even wrote them down for us so 
we didn't forget! Great work, George!   

Year 1 - Rose M - for some excellent reasoning in maths. She has been 
answering questions to a high standard, focusing on days of the week 
and months of the year.  

Year 2 - Macy H - for trying hard with story writing. She's tried hard to 

engage the reader, add humour and include everything she's been 
learning over the last two weeks.   

Year 3 - Addison S - for working extremely hard to achieve his pen 
licence. He has made significant improvements to his handwriting and 
has been thinking carefully about the content of his writing. He is very 
proud of his achievement and Class 3 are very proud of him too! 

Year 4 - Kenley D - for displaying superb manners when greeting 

visitors to our school. An excellent role model for TASP pupils. Thank you, 
Kenley.   

Year 5 - Ryan L - for showing an exemplary attitude to learning this 
week. He has participated in lessons, taken part in paired and group 
activities and shown maturity and determination in all aspects of 
learning. 

Year 6 - Zak H - for excellent participation during performance practise 

and for being a kind, considerate captain during the football tournament 
on Thursday. 

 

Trinity Academy St. Peter’s 

St Peter’s Avenue, Sowerby 
Bridge, Halifax, HX6 1HB 

PE Days  

Monday AM - Adams class 

Monday PM - Brontë class 

Swimming 

Tuesday PM - Attenborough 

class 

Wednesday PM - Hawking 

class (3) 

Friday PM - Moore class 

Friday PM - Hawking class (4) 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org                                                                        
Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 

Moore Class 

1st - Macy H 

2nd - Harry S 

3rd - Hugo T 

Hawking Class 

1st - Theron T/Mia F 

2nd - Jacob B/Jude M 

3rd - Ronnie O/Jayden S 

Brontë Class 

1st - Milli-Sue G 

2nd - Ebony S 

3rd - Ben S 

Adams Class 

1st - Declan S 

2nd - Sam O 

3rd - Mira K 



  

  

 

  

Other news and reminders this week 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org         

Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 

Transition Day 

Our Transition Day for TASP has been moved to Friday 14 July 2023. This is to coincide with the 
Transition Days being held at several high schools that our Y6 pupils will be attending. 

Each child will move up in to their new class for the day with their new teacher for the next academic 
year. These will be communicated at a later date. 

We will also be welcoming our new Reception starters in to school on this day! 

REMINDER - Junior Warrior 

Our Y6 trip to take part in the Junior Warrior Challenge is coming up next Friday 30 June. 

Please ensure that all payments have been made as soon as possible, but no later than Thursday 
29 June. If you have any issues with regards to payment then please speak to Mrs. Riley in the 
office. 

As a reminder, children will need to come to school wearing the clothes that they intend to take part in. These must be 
clothes that you do not mind getting dirty. You will then need to send a complete set of dry clothes (including clean shoes and 
underwear!) for your child to change in to for the journey home, an old towel to clean up with and 2 black bin liners to store 
muddy/wet clothes and to use as a seat cover on the coach. 

Children should arrive at school for the normal time, and they will leave at 10:30am. We hope that they will be back by 
approximately 4:45pm, but we will keep you informed if this varies at all. 

Don’t forget to send your child with their full water bottle, additional snacks and their packed lunch if you have opted to send 
one from home. 

A message will be sent home to all parents/carers later next week as a final reminder. 

And the winner is... 

Mrs. Taylor ran a football tournament last week for our KS2 children. 
Our finalists were St Peter’s Yellows Vs St Peter’s Greens. The two 
teams played on Monday lunchtime in our grand final, with only one 
team walking away victorious! The winners were… 

ST PETER’S GREENS 
Congratulations to Millie GB, Sam O, Zachary P, Jack P 
and Jayden S for their triumph, and well done to all of 
the children who took part in the tournament. 

Here is our league table showing the top 4 teams! 

Special mention goes to our “Sportsperson of the Tournament” for 
being an excellent role model, and encouraging his team and 
other players in different teams from start to finish! Well done 
to Kayden S! 

1st St Peter’s Greens Millie GB, Sam O, 

Zachary P, Jack P and 

Jayden S 

2nd St Peter’s Yellows Hollie S, JJ R, Finn B, 

Jude M and Brooklynn 

D 

3rd St Peter’s Whites Zak H, Seren B, 

Frankie H, Theron T 

and Austin B 

4th St Peter’s Reds Luishon H, Mia-Marie 

D, Ronnie O, Craig B 

and Benjamin B 

Save the Date - Summer Fair! 

Our annual TASP Summer Fair is being held on Saturday 8 July from 
11am—1:30pm. This will take place on the school field. 

Look out for posters that will be going up around school soon and 
messages that will be sent out with further details. 

 



 

 

  

Other news and reminders this week 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org         

Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 

Key Dates 

• 26 June - KS1 Author Visit 

• 28 June - Reception Stay & Play 9 - 10am 

• 30 June - Y6 Junior Warrior Challenge 

• 4 July - Y3 Unihoc Event @RVHS 

• 4 July - Reception & New Starters Teddy Bears Picnic 
and Dress Up Day 

• 7 July - Y6 Trinity Academy Grammar Transition Day 

• 8 July - TASP Summer Fair 11am - 1:30pm 

• 11 July - Outdoor Athletics RVHS, 9am - 11:30am 

• 11 July - KS2 Virtual Author Visit 

• 12 July - Y1/2 Trip to Magna Science Adventure Centre 

• 12 July - CMT Music Assembly 

• 14 July - TASP Transition Day (whole school) 

• 14 July - Y6 Ryburn Transition Day 

• 14 July - Y6 Calder Learning Trust Transition Day 

• 18 July - Sports Day TBC 

• 19 July - Y6 Leavers Performance TBC 

• 19 July - End of Year Church Service TBC 

• 20 July - Reception End of Year Service 2:30pm - 
3:15pm 

Coming Soon 

• Phonics Workshop 

After School Clubs 

• Girls All Sports Club - Mondays 3:20pm—4:20pm 

• Drama Club - Tuesday 3:20pm—4:20pm (KS2) 
(FULL) 

• Y6 Achieve - Wednesday 3:20pm—4:20pm 

• Choir - Thursday 3:20pm—4:20pm (KS2) 

• Y5/6 Eco-Club  - Thursday 3:20pm—4:20pm 

• Football Club with Halifax Town - Friday 
3:20pm—4:20pm (KS2) 

There is still space in some of our After School Clubs. If 
your child is interested please speak to Mrs. Riley in the 

school office to sign up. 

 Reminder 

School Dinners - Week 2 w/c 26 June  

Reception Stay & Play 

Don’t forget our Attenborough 
class stay and play is scheduled 
for Wednesday 28 June from 
9am—10am.  

All Attenborough class parents/
carers are welcome to join us! 

Please drop your child off at the Reception door as 
usual for 8:50am so that they can be registered. You 
can then make your way round to the school office to 
sign in via Reception. 

We look forward to welcoming you into class! 

REMINDER - Pedestrians 

Please ensure that you are walking in the school grounds 

along the designated pathways and NOT over the grass, road 

and car parks. 

We have been having a lot of building work done recently, so 

have had more vehicles in the school grounds than usual. 

The pedestrian footpaths are there to keep yourself and your 

children safe, so we encourage you 

to use them. 

If your child rides a bike or scooter to 

school, please also ensure that they 

are aware to dismount at the gates 

and walk along the footpath to the 

storage shed. Thank you! 

School Council Shout Outs 

This term, our School Council are focusing on ‘What makes a good 
learner?’. They have identified some fellow pupils who deserve a 
shout out this week. They are: 

• Hope F — Year 1 

• Macy H — Year 2 

• Addison S — Year 3 

• Brooklynn-Layla D — Year 4 

• Shana VR — Year 5 

• Katie B — Year 6 


